
   Parking Information for the SCHSL Swim State Championships   

 

Thursday, October 9 and Friday, October 10 
Parking for spectators will be available at the Blossom Street Garage, located on Sumter Street 
just south of Blossom Street. The parking fee is $5.00, payable by debit or credit card. University 
Parking staff will be present to collect payment. 
 
Additional parking is available at the Discovery Garage and at metered spaces on surrounding 
streets. 
 
Spectator parking is not available at the Blatt PE Center lots and is not permitted in the Child 
Care Center lot. 

 
Saturday, October 11 
Parking for spectators will be available at the Blossom Street Garage, located on Sumter Street 
just south of Blossom Street. The parking fee is $5.00, payable by debit or credit card. University 
Parking staff will be present to collect payment. 
 
Additional parking will be available on a first-come, first-served basis at the Blatt Lot, Booker T. 
Washington Lot, and the Child Care Center Lot. A parking attendant will be present at these 
locations to collect payment. Spectators may also use the Discovery Garage and on-street 
metered parking. 
 
Please note that the ROTC Lot is closed for renovation. 

 
Accessible Parking 
Accessible parking spaces are available in front of the Blatt PE Center, in the Blatt parking lot, 
and in the Booker T. Washington Lot. Guests who need assistance may be dropped off at the 
main entrance of the Blatt PE Center. From there, staff will be available to escort individuals to 
the 3rd-floor walkway behind the spectator seating area. A guard will also be on site to assist 
with elevator access. Guests may choose to remain on the 2nd floor for direct access to 
spectator seating if preferred. 
 


